
Register Now for a Webinar Regarding 

Management of Routine Testing on July 12, 2024 
 

As previously announced, on July 1, 2024, Medical Mutual implemented a new Laboratory 

Management Program. This Laboratory Management Program allows us to work more 

effectively with providers of laboratory services (both referring and performing) to ensure our 

members are receiving high-quality and affordable lab services. 

What You Need to Know 

• Effective July 1, 2024, Medical Mutual implemented a new Reimbursement Policy – 

Laboratory Management Program: RP-202407. To view this policy, please visit 

MedMutual.com/Provider and select Policies and Standards > Reimbursement Policies. 

• The Laboratory Management Program includes new and revised laboratory policies and 

guidelines that will impact certain laboratory services, tests and procedures. These 

policies are based on the latest science for clinically accepted, peer-reviewed guidelines 

for lab services, and are available for review at MedMutual.com/LabPolicies. 

Register Now 

Join us for a Teams webinar to explain the upcoming changes in routine testing on Friday, 

July 12, 2024, from 9:00 - 10:00 AM EST 

 

Register Now 
 

A calendar invitation with a link to use for the webinar will be sent to you once you register. If 

you have questions, please contact your Provider Contracting Manager at 1-800-625-2583. 

https://www.medmutual.com/For-Providers/ReimbursementPolicies.aspx
https://www.medmutual.com/LabPolicies
https://forms.office.com/r/iWn5M7cYpk

